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October 18, 1995

To: Senator Richard J. Cohen, Chair
Senate Finance State Government Division

Representative Tom Rukavina, Chair
House State Government Finance Division

Fr: Laura M. King
//"".'"""--

Commissioner

Re: Office of the Governor Personnel Costs Supported by Agency Appropriations

Laws of 1995, Chapter 254, Article 1, Section 3, requires that the Commissioner of
Finance shall report to the chairs of the Government Finance Division of the Senate and
the Finance Division of the House of Representatives any personnel costs incurred by
the Office of the Governor and the Lieutenant Governor that were supported by
appropriations to other agencies during the previous fiscal year.

No general fund money was used by other state agencies to support FY 1995 personnel
costs incurred by the Governor's Office.

The Department of Administration is continuing its responsibility for the costs of Plant
Management duties at the Governor's residence. An Administrative Order provides
reimbursement of salary costs for a groundskeeper/general maintenance position. Those
costs total $33,388.80 for FY 1995.

In addition, the Governor's Office had an interagency agreement transferring a staff
member to the Metropolitan Waste Control Commission to perform work on the
Commission's behalf. That agreement ended August 15, 1994.

If you have any questions, please contact Mike Rajacich at 296-7289.
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